TBI identity
One of the interesting things that Maria Cooper fed back from the Transition conference was that, increasingly, transition groups are presenting themselves as being less about peak oil and climate change, and more about lifestyle. I found this interesting because:

· It has always been quite difficult to explain what we are about – at least in a few words;

· The peak oil issue isn’t seen as a current problem – if anything, the world is awash with cheap oil and the more urgent question is, “How do we persuade people to leave it in the ground?”;

· We are going to have to produce a reprint of our membership form when we have a new membership secretary, and maybe we should also look at the membership leaflet;

· I’m a bit embarrassed by our headed paper (see below).
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One suggestion from the Transition Hub meeting, as an aside to the main business, was a slogan for transition groups “Practical Local Action on Climate Change”. I thought that was quite good, as it keeps the focus on climate change, but also brings in the specific things transition groups do about it.
When I have given talks in the last year or so, maybe more, I’ve tended to replace the peak oil issue with resource depletion, and I think that is still a cornerstone of the Transition message, and I feel quite strongly that we should drop references to peak oil, at least in high-profile places on the website and on our literature.

Proposal
1. In general that we avoid reference to peak oil in our publicity materials;

2. That we review and amend the strapline to our logo;

3. That we review our membership leaflet and form.

